
Dear [Donor's Name], 

As summer approaches, we are excited to prepare for our annual Summer Art Camps at [Your 

Organization's Name]. These camps provide a wonderful opportunity for children and teens to 

explore their creativity, learn new skills, and enjoy the beauty of artistic expression. 

To make this year's camps successful, we are reaching out to our community partners and 

generous donors like you. We are in need of art supplies, including paints, brushes, canvases, 

drawing materials, and more, to support our aspiring young artists. 

Your contribution will not only help us deliver engaging and fulfilling art experiences but also 

foster a love for creativity in our participants. We kindly ask for your support in the form of a 

donation of art supplies or funding towards purchasing these essential materials. 

Thank you for considering our request. We would be grateful for any support you can provide 

and would be happy to recognize your generosity during our camps. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization's Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Organization's Website] 


